
 

GENSTAR TRAFFIC 

Most of you should be aware by now that there has been ongoing dialogue in our 

neighborhood over the past twelve months related to concerns about the traffic on Genstar, 

and in particular, the speed of the drivers. 

This has been a difficult issue and there have been strong feelings on all sides. 

You are also aware that a small group of homeowners, not affiliated with the Preston Highlands 

HOA, has been polling the neighborhood on options. 

To make sure that homeowners are fully informed of all available options to consider on this 

topic, the Preston Highlands HOA, has invited a representative of the Transportation 

Department of the City of Dallas to come to our neighborhood to discuss options that are 

available, and receiving input from the neighborhood. 

 

That meeting has been scheduled on October 10, 2018, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m., and it will take place 

at the Renner Frankford Branch Library, 6400 Frankford Rd, Dallas, TX 75252. 

It is very important that you attend if you want: 

1. To get information directly from the City of Dallas 

2. Want your voice heard on this topic. 

Sincerely, 

Preston Highlands Board of Directors 


